Ms. Allyson Rooney,

Sentor Staff Officer,

Housing Administration,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Town Centre,
Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Our Ref: 1/08/67 Your Ref: 16 June 2010

Tallaght Area Committee Meeting — 26™ April 2010

Dear Ms. Rooney,

I refer to your letter of April 30™ in relation to motion passed at the above meeting:

“That this Committee opposes any further reduction in the bus service within Tallaght,
resulting from the proposed review of services by Dublin Bus”.

Dublin Bus has undertaken a full review of its network of services. A central part of this
review has been an analysis of the identification of current and future demand patterns. The
review will enable Dublin Bus better meet its customer’s needs and in doing so deliver an
improved service,

The Network Review 1s being implemented on a phased basis and the details of the proposals
for the first three phases — Blanchardstown, Lucan and Stillorgan are available on the Dublin

Bus website. Consultation with residents and representatives will take place as part of each
phase.

A
W
Bilon,

Paddy Doherty,
Operations Manager.
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